Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
The Board of Medicine hereby gives notice that the Petition for Declaratory Statement filed on behalf of Kurt Markgraf, M.D., Sara P. Brusco AA-C, and Robert S. Wagner MMSc, AA-C, on May 4, 2015, has been withdrawn. The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Volume 41, No. 88, of the May 6, 2015, issue of the Florida Administrative Register. The person to be contacted with regard to this petition is: André Ourso, J.D., M.P.H., Executive Director, Board of Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C03, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253.
